
Spa
Sauna and Steam
Learn to Swim Pool 

Hello Stadium users,

Part of our pools complex will be out of action next week,
from Monday 2 August to Sunday 8 August.

We have to close off these areas so the ceiling can be
removed. We hope to be back to normal by Monday 9
August.

All Swim School classes will continue as normal.
Lessons usually held in the Learn to Swim pool have been
moved into the Leisure (lazy river) Pool. 
This means there will be little room in the Leisure Pool for
public swimming between 9.30am-1pm and 3.30pm-6pm
during the week and until 1pm on Saturday.
There will also be little space during the week for groups
such as birthday parties.
Lane swimming, Aquacise Classes and Aquajogging will
be available as usual. 

If you have any questions please contact our reception
team at 
customerservices@stadium2000.co.nz or 03 577 8300.
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